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FROM THE EDITOR 

The publication of this double issue of Slovene Studies marks the changeover in 
editorship from Indiana University to the University of Alberta. The majority of the 
contributions in this issue were held over from 1984, because of the special issue of that 
year (Volume 6); this therefore forms an exception to our editorial policy, which is to 
publish accepted contributions within twelve months of their first submission. All 
inconvenience to our contributors is regretted. Now that the technological innovations 
(see below) have been largely mastered, members and other subscribers may rely on 
the prompt publication of future issues. The next (Volume 8, Number 1) is planned for 
the summer of 1986; submissions are welcome . 

Production of this Volume, which involved a new departure for Slovene Studies 
(input on a microcomputer and translation through two intermediary languages to the 
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University of Alberta Printing Services) was delayed while I learned the techniques 
involved 'at my end'. I wish to express my gratitude to my predecessor, Henry R. 
Cooper Jr., for all his work in editing the bulk of the articles, and for his wise counsel; 
Rado Lencek for organizing a body of book reviews of such wide scope; Milena Davison 
for her careful contributions; David Stermole for his advice with respect to Apple 
Gutenberg; and the staff at the University of Alberta Printing Services, in particular 
Bernadette Quenneville and Peter Vydra, for their informed cooperation. 

Tom M.S. Priestly 


